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5/16/24
Dear Morningside Families,

As I sit down to write this letter, I am overwhelmed with emotions knowing that my time as the
principal of Morningside is coming to an end. It is with a heavy heart but also with a sense of gratitude
and pride that I say goodbye to this wonderful school community.

Over the years, I have had the privilege of witnessing the growth and achievements of our
students, the dedication of our teachers and staff, and the unwavering support of our families. Together,
we have created a nurturing environment where every child has the opportunity to thrive academically,
socially, and emotionally.

I am incredibly grateful for the trust and support you have shown me during my tenure as
principal. Your involvement, whether through volunteering, attending school events, or being actively
engaged in your child's education, has been instrumental in making Morningside the exceptional school
that it is.

As I move on to new endeavors, please know that I will carry with me fond memories of my time
here and the relationships that I have built. While change can be bittersweet, I am confident that
Morningside will continue to flourish under the new leadership of Principal Kristin Gagon, guided by
the shared commitment to excellence and kindness that defines our school community.

I want to express my deepest gratitude to the students for their hard work and enthusiasm, to the
parents for their partnership and support, and to the faculty and staff for their dedication and
professionalism. It has been an honor and a privilege to serve as your principal.

Although I may be saying goodbye to my role as principal, I am not saying goodbye to the
Morningside family. I look forward to staying connected and continuing to support the success of our
students in whatever ways I can.

Thank you once again for the wonderful memories and the countless moments of joy and
inspiration. I will cherish them always.

With gratitude,

Principal Anne Reese



